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Dear Residents  

  

Barrow Hill Landscaping of Communal Gardens and Tarmac Y140  
  
Thank you to all residents that participated in the ballot for voting whether works should start 

in June or September 2024.  

  

The majority vote was for the works to start in September as many residents felt it was unfair 

for residents with children to miss out on the summer months and enjoy the gardens.  

  

We have been informed by our Contractors United Living that the works will commence on 

the 2 September 2024.  

  

The landscaping works are scheduled to take around 3 months so works should start to 

finish early December 2024.   

  

Sorry for any inconvenience caused while works are being carried out!  

  

If you need to contact me please do so by e-mailing me at 

residentadvocates@westminster.gov.uk or by calling 0800 358 3783 and leaving me a 

message, I will get back to you ASAP!  

  

  

Yours sincerely  

  

  

  

Diane Volpi  

Resident Advocate  

Housing and Commercial Partnerships  



   

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  


